Pilon, Janet

Subject: Aberdeen

From: Lisa Borkovich

Sent: August 8, 2020 6:57 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Aberdeen

Please do not reduce Aberdeen to two lanes. That will be a nightmare for the rest of the neighbours. 60 Stanley is
opposed to this ridiculous plan.

Sincerely,
Lisa Borkovich



